Exhibit H



From: "Whittenberger, Dorian" <diwhitt@milwaukee.gov>

Date: November 22, 2022 at 11:46:23 AM CST

To: Joe Berrada <jb@berradaproperties.com>

Cc: Beth Nottoli <Beth@berradaproperties.com>, Zack Berrada <sb@berradaproperties.com>
Subject: Re: Tenant list

Thank you for the assistance this morning.

We were able to get the target in custody and recover multiple firearms.

Let me know if you'd like any other information!

Police Officer Dorian Whittenberger
Milwaukee Police Department
Special Investigations Division, 11A-7P

From: Whittenberger, Dorian

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 7:55 AM

To: Joe Berrada <jb@berradaproperties.com>

Cc: Beth Nottoli <Beth@berradaproperties.com>; Zack Berrada <sb@berradaproperties.com>
Subject: Re: Tenant list

Thank you I'll keep you guys updated!

> On Nov 22, 2022, at 7:52 AM, Joe Berrada <jb@berradaproperties.com> wrote:
>

> Thanks Beth.

> Officer Dorian please let us know if you need us to take action. Thank you. Joe
>

> --—-Original Message--—-

> From: Beth Nottoli <Beth@berradaproperties.com>
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> Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 7:42 AM

> To: Whittenberger, Dorian <dIwhitt@milwaukee.gov>; Joe Berrada <jb@berradaproperties.com>; Zack
Berrada <sb@berradaproperties.com>

> Subject: RE: Tenant list

>

> Tenant list sent - it will come from info@berradaproperties.com.

> | checked all 4 accounts and did not see a Volvo listed.

> Let me know if you need anything else.

> Thank you.

> From: Whittenberger, Dorian <dlwhitt@milwaukee.gov>

> Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 7:10 AM

> To: Joe Berrada <jb@berradaproperties.com>; Zack Berrada <sb@berradaproperties.com>; Beth
Nottoli <Beth@berradaproperties.com>

> Subject: Tenant list

>

> Good morning,

>

> | was informed of a nuisance person at the Iocation_. | was wondering if we could
get a full tenant list for that building, so we can try and due process of elimination for the person. A
vehicle that we are aware of that is associated to this person is white Volvo XC90, if that helps narrow
down which tenant it's associated to.

>

>

> Hope all is well and you have a happy holiday!

>

> Thank you,

> PO Whittenberger

> The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise
exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should
presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention
requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email disclaimer






